
HAMMERSMITH & FULHAM 
CHRISTMAS MORATORIUM 

Friday 2nd December 2016 until Friday 6th January 2017 
 

During the above specified Christmas period, all works promoters should ensure that no 
planned works take place in the following areas:   
All major shopping areas, including but not exclusive to, Shepherds Bush, Hammersmith 
Broadway and Fulham Broadway including: 
 

21000056 ARIEL WAY 

21000068 ASKEW ROAD 

21000354 FULHAM BROADWAY 

21000355 FULHAM HIGH STREET 

21000356 FULHAM PALACE ROAD 

21000359 FULHAM ROAD 

21000380 GOLDHAWK ROAD 

21000408 HAMMERSMITH BROADWAY 

21000411 HAMMERSMITH ROAD 

21000478 KING STREET 

21000479 KING'S ROAD 

21000509 LILLIE ROAD 

21000528 MACFARLANE ROAD 

21000580 MUNSTER ROAD 

21000589 NEW KING'S ROAD 

21000597 NORTH END ROAD 

21000613 OLYMPIA WAY 

21000724 SHEPHERD'S BUSH GREEN 

21000727 SHEPHERD'S BUSH ROAD 

21000835 UXBRIDGE ROAD 

21000856 WANDSWORTH BRIDGE ROAD 

21000894 WOOD LANE 
 

Any works on streets adjoining those mentioned above may also be subject to restrictions. 
 
A further moratorium shall have effect from Friday 16th December 2016 to Friday 6th  
January 2017. During this time all roads within the Borough shall be affected.  
 
Hammersmith & Fulham will be scrutinising permit applications received for all works during 
the periods outlined above. Immediate permit applications will be unaffected; however proof of 
emergency may be requested in some instances. 
Please inform the London Borough of Hammersmith & Fulham of any period of close-down 
during the Christmas period. 
If you should need any more assistance, please do hesitate to contact us on 020 8753 2480 
or email michael.allen@lbhf.gov.uk  
 
Regards 
 

Michael Allen 
Bi Borough Network Coordination Team Leader 
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